
���� Have Your Say on Early Childhood 
Teacher Registration in Tasmania! 
The Teachers Registration Act Review is now open for feedback, and 
we want to hear from you! This is your opportunity to help shape the 
future of Early Childhood Teacher registration in Tasmanian Early 
Childhood Education and Care settings. 

There are multiple ways to share your insights: 

Your feedback will inform the "What We Heard" report and help shape 
the future of Early Childhood Teacher Registration in Tasmania. 

������������ Consultation period: 3 March – 11 April 

Don’t miss this chance to contribute! 

�� Online Survey 

Scan the QR code on the left to 
access and complete the anonymous 

online survey. 

�� Written Submissions 
Respond to the discussion paper  
�� Consultation Sessions 

Join an online or face-to-face session 

Scan the QR code on the right to explore 
consultation opportunities available 

https://forms.microsoft.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=xzq-qWAMHkmLO6Mvj0auyBSZG74WDk1FrxV20V8fNT1UM0hPRE9IOEQyR1FXUTY5SDFZTjc2MUhYTi4u
https://educationandcare.tas.gov.au/news/consultation-now-open-early-childhood-teacher-registration-project/
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